
 
 

 
Saskatchewan Association of Architects 

Appoints new Executive Director 
 

Saskatoon, SK – May 29, 2025 – The Saskatchewan Association of Architects (SAA) 
is pleased to announce the appointment of Fiseko Musonda as its new Executive 
Director, effective May 29, 2025. 
 
Fiseko brings over a decade of experience in non-profit leadership, with 
specialized training in business, economic policy, and non-profit management. 
She joins us most recently from her role as Executive Director of the 
Saskatchewan Elocution and Debate Association, where she led efforts to 
modernize administrative and financial practices and guide organizational change. 
 
Fiseko holds a Master’s Degree in International Political Economy from the 
University of Kent, Brussels School of International Studies, and a Bachelor of Arts 
in International Studies from the University of Saskatchewan. Her global 
perspective and strong Saskatchewan roots position her well to support the 
profession and serve our members effectively. 
 
“We are thrilled to welcome Fiseko Musonda as the new Executive Director of the 
SAA. Throughout the search process, Fiseko impressed us with her energy, 
strategic mindset, and deep commitment to excellence. Her skills and leadership 
will no doubt have a lasting and positive impact on the Association, our members 
and the public.” Louis Aussant, Council Past-President and Chair of the Executive 
Search Committee. 
 
We are excited to have Fiseko join the SAA and look forward to introducing her to 
our members and the broader architectural community in Saskatchewan, across 
Canada, and beyond. 
 
For inquiries, reach out to: 
Lilia Buza, President, SAA Council 
Lilia.buza@kaa.ca 


